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Learning from Jesus Christ, the Prince of Peace, to work diligently, act generously and live at peace with everyone.  Psalm 34:14 - 
Seek peace and pursue it. 

 

Summer Half Term 1 
 After School Clubs 

               
 
Dear parents/carers, 
 
We are pleased to launch the new clubs for summer term 1 that will start on Tuesday 16th April 2024, these will run for the half 
terms straight after school until 4.30pm.   
 
The cost for each club has been colour coded and priced differently to allow more pupils to access the clubs. 

 External providers clubs - Multisport / Team Building Sports / Football Year 5 / Drama (coloured blue) will be 
£4 per session which will be reduced to £3 per session for pupil premium students.  

 In house clubs Design and Technology / Pottery (coloured yellow) will be £3 per session which will be reduced 
to £2 per session for pupil premium students.  

 In house clubs Arts and Crafts /Football Yr3 & Y4 / Just Dance (coloured pale green) will be £2 per session 
which will be reduced to £1 per session for pupil premium students. 

 Free Clubs - Animation / Games Club / Y6 Girls Football Team (coloured forest green) will be no charge 

There is limited availability for each club so pupils have been selected on a first come first served basis, we have a huge waiting 
list for many of the clubs. If your child does not attend for two consecutive sessions they may lose their place.   
Children who have not been successful in securing a place in an after-school club will be placed on the waiting list for 
cancellations and will receive priority in the next term.  
 
Half term clubs will run until Friday 24th May 2024.  Should we ever need to cancel a club for a period, you will be notified in 
advance and will not be charged for the session.   
 
Please complete the interest form here https://forms.office.com/e/CyJUvrL7CH The closing date for applications is 9am on 
Monday 25th March 2024.  
 
You will be notified if you child is successful in securing a place in the chosen club by no later than Thursday 28th March prior to 
the beginning of the next term. 
 
There is limited availability for each club so pupils have been selected on a first come first served basis, we have a huge waiting 
list for many of the clubs. If your child does not wish to attend this club please let us know so we can offer it out to the next 
pupil. If pupils accept the place and fail to attend for two consecutive sessions they may lose the place.   
Children who have not been successful in securing a place in an after-school club will be placed on the waiting list for 
cancellations and will receive priority in the next term.  
 
 
Yours Sincerely  
 
 
William Ford Office Team  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


